
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 November 2017 

 

 

Goldfields Gas Pipeline  
 
ANNUAL REFERENCE TARIFF VARIATION - 1 JANUARY 2018 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved an adjustment to the reference tariffs for the 
Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP).   

The GGP access arrangement includes a requirement for the service provider Goldfields Gas 
Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT) to provide an annual tariff variation notice for its gas pipeline.  This 
notice enables its users to understand the basis for GGT’s proposed tariff variation for 2018. 

The ERA has verified that GGT’s reference tariff variation is in accordance with the tariff variation 
mechanism in the approved GGP Access Arrangement published on 21 July 2016. 

The reference tariff applicable to the GGP from 1 January 2018 is shown in the table below. 
GGT’s letter to the ERA is available on our website. 

Tariff Toll 
$/GJ 

Capacity Reservation 
Charge 

$/GJ MDQ km 

Throughput Charge 
$/GJ km 

1 January 2018 to 31 March 2018 0.116383 0.000620 0.000228 

 
 
 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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